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Sanborn Head Announces 2023 Mid-Year
Promotions
JUNE 26, 2023

Sanborn Head is pleased to announce the following mid-year staff promotions.
Thank you for the ways that you contribute your knowledge, skills, and passion to
the success of your projects, colleagues, and our company. 

Staff Promotions:

Helen Child – promoted to Senior Project Engineer•

Meghan Close – promoted to Project Engineer•

Derrick Fouts – promoted to Project Engineer•

Jon Grace – promoted to Senior Project Manager•

Madison Mikes – promoted to Senior Project Engineer•

Sara Roy – promoted to Senior Project Manager•

Joseph Soucy – promoted to Project Engineer•

Aaron Wilker – promoted to Project Manager•

Congratulations for all that you have accomplished and for all the great things yet to come in your
career!
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